Phyllis Corbiere

From:

Dennis Bergheim

Sent:

May-06-15 10:20 AM

To:

Phyllis Corbiere

Subject:

FW: St. Paul Grazing Reserve fire

Hi Phyllis, See E- mail below from Len Demchuk regarding the grazing fire. This is a result from the meeting we had with them on Monday evening.

Dennis

From: Leonard Demchuk [mailto:demchuk@telusplanet.net]

Sent: May-06-15 8:38 AM **To:** Dennis Bergheim

Cc: c.brodbin@hmsinet.ca; demchuk@telusplanet.net; grassy@mcsnet.ca; jckfarms@hotmail.com

Subject: St. Paul Grazing Reserve fire

May 6, 2015 To: Dennis Bergheim —County of St. Paul. Thank you for meeting with the S. Paul Grazing Reserve Association Board of Directors on Monday May 4, 2015 to discuss the recent fire on the Grazing Reserve. The fee schedule that you presented to us showed a grand total of \$18,868.29. The SPGRA respectfully requests that the fee schedule be waived according to by-law No. 1401. The fuel consumption and expenses presented on page 2 shows a total of \$2,579.79. The SGRA proposes to pay \$3,000.00 towards this expense. The minimal extra amount can be used elsewhere. The SPGRA also proposes to contribute \$3,000.00 to be distributed proportionately to the St. Paul and Ashmont Fire Departments. The tireless efforts and professionalism of the Fire Fighters and County of St. Paul personnel was greatly appreciated by the SPGRA. Leonard Demchuk—on behalf of the St. Paul Grazing Reserve Association